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FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
Welcome Back – We are so glad to welcome you 

back to the last term for this year! Term 4 is always 

a busy term with many opportunities for 

celebration. Given the current COVID-19 

restrictions, these opportunities may look very 

different, however we will endeavour to share the 

celebrations of student achievement as much as 

we can! We are looking forward to a wonderful 

Term 4! 

Planning for 2021 – We are currently planning for 

2021 and ask that if you are leaving, or if you know 

of a family that has moved into our area, please 

contact the office and let us know.  

Landscape Gardener – We are looking to have 

some landscaping work done and would be very 

happy to have any landscape gardeners contact 

the school to provide a quote. If you know of a 

great landscape gardener, please pass on our 

contact number. 

Hats and drinks – As the weather warms up, please 

ensure you child has their hat and their water 

bottle (both with names clearly displayed), with 

them every day. It is also a good idea to apply an  

 

 

 

 

Initial application of sunscreen. We have 

sunscreen at school to reapply during the day. 

 

Donna Barton 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Mon  

Fri 

26 Oct 

30 Oct 

Kinder Orientations 

Appointments 

 

Thurs 5th Nov Kinder Orientation 

Wed 21 Oct 

P&C Meeting @ 7.15pm 

To join the meeting please 

go page 2 

Fri 23 Oct 
Preorder for Kindy 2021 

Dresses closes 

Our lovely Miss Burrows got married 
during the school holidays. 
Congratulations Tara and Zac on your 
marriage and our whole school 
community wish you every happiness. 
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Uniform Shop 
Thank you to all the families who have placed an 

order online and adapted to the Uniform shop 

and Covid19. 
 

The preorder for Kindy 2021 dresses is now 

open.  If you wish to order a dress for your 

daughter for 2021, please place this order by 

Friday 23rd October. This order will not be delivered 

until late Term 4. 

P & C News 

There will be a P&C Meeting on Wednesday 21st 

of October @ 7.15pm. If you would like to be a 

part of the meeting please email Balgownie-

p.school@pandcaffiliate.org.au to get the link for 

a virtual meeting. 

The P and C have now partnered with Bright Star 

Kids. Please consider placing your next order for 

labels and register Balgownie Public School as 

your nominated fundraising. The P and C will 

receive 20% of your total order. 

 

Double Deal - Helping your school & the 
environment! 

You probably know about Return & Earn? What 

you may not know is that you can contribute 

Return & Earn money to Balgownie Public School! 

Return & Earn works for those small single serve 

plastic bottles (eg. gatorade), cans or glass 

bottles. Milk cartons or big juice cartons etc are 

not accepted, you can recycle them in your 

yellow bin at home. 

 

Where is Return & Earn located? 

The automatic deposit machine is located at the 

back of the Fraternity Club in Fairy Meadow.  

When you get to the Return & Earn collection 

point, simply scan the barcode below and start 

feeding your bottles down the chute. This money 

is then sent to the P & C's PayPal account which 

will help us raise money throughout the year. 

Every little bit helps and your children are always 

the recipients of material bought with the money 

raised for the school. 

 

Of course recycling in any way is better than it 

going to landfill, so you can involve your children 

in Return & Earn where they can earn some 

pocket money, or you can choose to donate it to 

one of the charities or organisations listed. 

 

Happy bottle & can collecting! 

 

Welcome to the world, little one! 
Miss Harrison’s beautiful baby girl 
Eleanor Louise arrived safely into the 
world on 1/10/20. Congratulations to Jenny 
and Jack. So many happy and wonder-
filled times ahead for you! 
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